
 

 

 

 

On Thursday 8th February, to celebrate the end of our topic, year 1 will be 
having a Mr Men and Little Miss party afternoon at school! 

 
We’d like to invite you to make a costume with your child at home to 

bring into school for the party! 

If you need some card for the costume, please send an email to your 
child’s class teacher and we can provide some. 

On party day, children can wear any black or plain clothes underneath 
as it makes their costume ‘pop’. 

See below some examples of costumes from a previous year. 

  
 

Please let us know if you have any questions, 

Mrs Chalmers and Miss Harris 


